
July 15, 2008
CORRECTION NOTICE

Re:
In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Least Cost Routing, Inc. d/b/a Long Distance Charges in the Amount of $100.00, Docket UT-081119
TO ALL PARTIES:

On July 7, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) served a Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Laws and Rules in the above docket (Notice).  The Notice was incorrectly served upon a Least Cost Routing, Inc., which is not affiliated with Least Cost Routing, Inc. d/b/a Long Distance Charges.  The Commission has corrected the address for the company on the Notice.  To avoid further confusion, a corrected copy of the Notice is attached with a new service date of today.  Today’s service date will thus govern the time for compliance and post-order process.

Sincerely,

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary
Enclosure

cc: Least Cost Routing, Inc., McLean, VA

